

ST JOSEPH'S CATHOLIC SCHOOL

41A Calvert Road, New Plymouth 4310
Telephone/Facsimile (06) 758 0364
email: admin@stjosephsnp.school.nz
www.stjosephsnp.school.nz

Sports Exchange vs. Oakura School (Home) Tuesday 18th May 2021

Dear Parents,

Your child is playing in a sports exchange with Oakura School on Tuesday 18th May with all games starting at 12:30pm. The games will be held at St Joseph's School.

Rugby– players will need to bring a mouthguard and shorts. Shirts will be given out on the day.

Football – players will need to bring shirts, boots, socks and shin pads **Netball A and B** - players will need to bring their sports shoes and netball uniform. If required, uniforms will be given out on the day. **Chess** – will be wearing uniform

All children will need to bring a named drink bottle and have a jersey to keep warm.

After the games have finished, all teams will join together for kai and after match speeches. All children involved are asked to bring a plate to share for afternoon tea. Please take these to the hall kitchen at the start of the day.

All parents are welcome to come and support our children as they compete in their sports.

Regards,

Hayley O'Neill